
 
From: ca.peters@telus.net <cathy@telus.net> 
Date: Wed, Jun 11, 2025 at 8:21 PM 
Subject: Re: Please find attached a letter from Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice 
To: Secretary Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee <vfamcourt@gmail.com> 
 
 
Thank you very much for this excellent letter. 
I am very appreciative of your support and stance. 
 
THANK YOU for writing to the Premier, Attorney General, Public Safety Minister, and other Ministers. 
This is a powerful statement and request. 
 
My hope is that the government will acknowledge the issue and the problem. 
It is possible to quickly turn back the dial on this crime when proactive and good policies are in 
place. 
 
Thank you again for your important work and your VOICE. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cathy Peters 
BC anti human trafficking educator, speaker, advocate 
beamazingcampaign.org 
1101-2785 Library Lane, North Vancouver, BC  V7J 0C3 
 
Queen's Platinum Jubilee Medal recipient for my anti human trafficking advocacy work 
Author: Child Sex Trafficking in Canada and How to Stop It- second edition 
 
 
On Wed, Jun 11, 2025 at 2:16 PM Secretary Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee 
<vfamcourt@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
June 11, 2025 
 
Good Afternoon, 
  
Please find attached a letter from the Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marie-Térèse Little, PhD 
Mayor, District of Metchosin, Chair, 
Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice (VFCYJ) Committee 
Mobile:   1.250.508.8756 
Email: mtlittle@metchosin.ca 

Marnie Essery, Secretary, Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee 

Phone: 250-474-5939 
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Email: vfamcourt@gmail.com 

Please help us spread the word about the Victoria Family Court and Youth 
Justice Committee, our own and others’ events, community resource 
information, news and more 

��•  Follow us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/vfamcourt 

�•  Follow us on Twitter https://twitter.com/vfamcourt 

Victoria Family Court – The mandate of the committee is to be aware of the circumstances of youth and families who may come in contact with the justice system. 
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